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The San Jacinto Dispatch

Dear Members,
What a beautiful spring!  The rain is providing us with beautiful flowers, green grass, and sniffling noses for 
those of us with outdoor allergies.  I hope that you and your family have not been negatively impacted by the 
storms and flooding.
DRT members put together a table at the San Jacinto Day Dinner at Houston Country Club to hear speaker 
J. P. Bryan.  All the activities at the San Jacinto Battlefield April 19, 20 and 21 were fabulous.  Our chapter 
and its CRT chapter were actively involved.  On school day, Barbara Short and Eron Tynes told school 
children about Republic of Texas flags and combing cotton.  Saturday, our CRT chapter members took over 
the tables showing and telling visitors about our displays.
Docents at the log house have entertained visitors from the Netherlands and a Home School Group.  We 
would love for you to be a docent – you never know who will show up eager to learn.
Thank you to the members who “swam” over for our May 2 chapter meeting, and those at home joining with 
ZOOM.  The Memorial Service, presented by SJC Chaplain Luanne Zacek, was meaningful.  And the ancestor 
roll call was interesting.  One ancestor came to Texas because they were released from prison, and some 
came to join the Texian Army.  Gwen Kunz read a letter her ancestor James Clark wrote to Mirabeau Lamar, 
Commander-in-Chief of the Texas Army a heartrending account of the suffering of pioneer families at that 
time.  Also, despite the weather, a new potential member, Kendyl Howard attended with her 2-month-old 
son Austin.  She plans to get her paperwork and attend another meeting before she goes back to work after 
maternity leave.
The Essay and Scholarship Reception was very special.  Check our Facebook page to see photographs of the 
winners and their families.  Kathy Vossler said that our honorees were “pretty amazing” this year.
Please register for our June 6 Luncheon at Lakeside Country Club.  We will be installing new members and 
presenting Lisa Dishongh, our Outstanding Texas History Teacher, her award.
Don’t forget to pay your dues, register for our luncheon, and take your children or grandchildren to the CRT 
(Children of the Republic of Texas) Convention in Waco.
While the San Jacinto Chapter will not be meeting again until October, the Executive Board and several 
committees will be meeting throughout the summer.  There will not be a June or August newsletter, but you 
can look forward to a July/summer issue.  Feel free to reach out to me or any board member if you have any 
questions or concerns, or suggestions for speakers.
I hope you will travel around Texas this summer and visit historical  
sites and museums.  Learn something new about Texas and share  
it with your family and friends.  In fact, take a photo of you at  
one of the historical places and send it to me – we might print  
it in the newsletter.

Happy travels, be safe, enjoy family  
and God Bless Texas!
Gwen Sorsby Koch, President,  
San Jacinto Chapter DRT 

In
 T

h
is

 I
ss

u
e

Page No.
	 1	 From the President

	 2	 Calendar May 18th-June 30th.
	 3	 May Meeting Highlights
	 4	 San Jacinto Day 2024
	 9	 SJC Reception
	 11	 SJC Annual Luncheon Invitation
	 12	 DRT Annual Conventionn
	 14	 Dues
	 15	 Scholarship Winners
	 16	 CRT Corner
	 17	 CRT Annual Convention
	 19	 Show Us Your Colors
	 20	 Book Corner
	 21	 Condolences
	 22	 Double Your Donation
	 23	 Donation Form



Some of the Native Wild 
Flowers of Southwest Texas
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The San Jacinto Dispatch
Calendar May 18th – June 30th

May 
May 16	 Chapter Workday 9:30 am

May 18	 Pioneer Memorial Log House Open House 1-3 pm

May 23-25	 “Winds of Change” DRT Convention, Lubbock

June 
June 6	 San Jacinto Chapter Luncheon at  
	 Lakeside Country Club 11:30 am

June 15	 Pioneer Memorial Log House Open House

June 20	 SJC Work Day

June 21-22 	 CRT Convention, Waco



Annual Chapter Field Trip

Luanne  Zacek , SJC Chaplain 
providing Memorial Service
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Annual Chapter Field Trip

The San Jacinto Dispatch

May Meeting Highlights

Luanne Zacek, Chaplain for Memorial ServiceSocial Committee - Susan Stormer, Luanne 
Zacek and Diane Stool (centerpiece)

Eron Tynes receiving the San Jacinto Award  
from the Descendants of San Jacinto

Gwen Kunz reading a letter her ancestor wrote  
to Mirabeau Lamar



Four hundred Texans gathered at the San Jacinto Monument on Sunday, April 21, 2024, to 
mark the 188th anniversary of the Battle of San Jacinto to honor the tradition to celebrate this 
most significant battle and honor the heroes of San Jacinto.  San Jacinto Chapter members 
were active participants in the celebration.

San Jacinto Day – 2024

Nancy Burch delivered the “San Jacinto Battle Report” telling 
the story of the Texas Army attack on the Mexican Army Camp, 
traditionally given by a descendant of General Sam Houston.  
Nancy is the great great granddaughter of General Houston. 

The program began with the invocation given by Luanne Zacek, 
chaplain of the San Jacinto Chapter, followed by the pledges 
of allegiance to the United States and the Texas flags led by 
Children of the Republic of Texas members Annie Wallace 
and Lorien Wolter.  Clarissa Grayson and Martha Jorgensen 
led those gathered in singing the National Anthem and “Texas 
Our Texas.”  CRT members Joslynn and Ji’anna Esquivel 
participated in the ceremony to unveil the memorial wreath.
Certificates were presented to the winners of the 
San Jacinto Chapter’s Thelma Maresh Scholarships 
by Gwen Sorsby Koch, President of San Jacinto 
Chapter, and Carol Mayo Steakley, President General 
of the Daughters of the Republic of Texas.  Two of 
San Jacinto Chapter’s scholarship winners were 
able to attend: Truitt Denman, a CRT member, and 
Janeiry Gomez who is the first generation of her 
family to attend college.  Both of these students will 
be attending the University of Texas. Camden Redden 
was unable to attend but received his certificate at the 
Essay and Scholarship Reception.  
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San Jacinto Day 2024

Sharolyn Wood chaired the ceremony.

SJC members as the color guard arrives.

San Jacinto Chapter CRT with the wreath honoring 
the men who died during the battle



Other chapter members on the Ceremony Planning Committee – 
Sharolyn Wood, Master of Ceremony and co-chair of the San Jacinto 
Day Ceremony Planning Committee, Beth Fisher, liaison with the Texas 
Navy, and Eron Tynes, organizer of the memorial wreath ceremony. 

Support for the San Jacinto Battleground State Historic Site is a special objective  
of the San Jacinto Chapter, Daughters of the Republic of Texas.   
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San Jacinto Day 2024 (cont'd)

Seven of theTexas Army members at the foot of the Monument.

 SRT and San Jacinto Descendants 
presenting the wreath



Runaway Scrape Reinactment
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San Jacinto Day 2024 (cont'd)

Reenactment of the Runaway Scrape with our chapter member Tish Wolter (in white apron).  
Photo provided by San Jacinto Battlefield & Museum.

Eron Tynes who organized our table.
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San Jacinto Day 2024 (cont'd)

Displays of artifacts and 
Republic of Texas flags

Visitors and Guests at the 
Ceremony
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San Jacinto Day 2024 (cont'd)

Our CRT manning the table.
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SJC Reception

Alexa Ammons with teacher, 
Olga Sokolova

Alexa Ammons, with her 
certificate

On Sunday, May 5, the San Jacinto Chapter of the DRT hosted the winners of the essay 
contest and the Outstanding Texas History Teacher at a reception at the Log House.  The 
stormy weather was not a deterrent to any of the honorees and their guests!

Our honorees, Miss Alexa Ammons, a 4th grade student at Ella J. Baker Montessori School, 
HISD, wrote about Collin McKinney; Miss Ava Munro, a 7th Grade student at Memorial Private 
School, wrote about the Canary Islanders; and Ms Lisa Dishongh, 7th grade Texas History 
teacher at Alice Johnson Junior High, Channel View ISD were all present, accompanied by 
many family members and Alexa’s classroom teacher Olga Sokolova!

Both girls, poised and well-rehearsed, read their essays to those in attendance. Ms Dishongh 
shared with us some highlights of her teaching career, one of her favorite memories was 
when she arranged for her classes to cook some pioneer food during class time one day!  

The students received certificates of achievement, their $100 awards and the books being 
donated to their school libraries in their honor.  Ms Dishongh received her certificate of 
achievement and books for her school’s library.  She will receive her award at the San Jacinto 
Chapter annual luncheon on June 6.

Presenting books for school library 
in honor of Alexa Ammons

4th Grade - Alexa Ammons reading 
her winning essay about Canary 

Islanders

San Jacinto Chapter of the DRT Essay Winners  
and the Outstanding Texas History Teacher  

Reception at the Log House

Our 4th Grade Winner
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SJC Reception (cont'd)

Lisa Dishongh, Outstanding 
Texas History Teacher  

Mariam Beckham Award

The refreshments were provided by members of the Education Committee and other members 
of the San Jacinto Chapter.  A refreshing strawberry punch was served along with plenty of 
cookies for everyone. (The Snickerdoodle Cookies were my favorite!)

Congratulations to all three of our winners!  We appreciate your endeavors to bring to light 
various parts of the history of our Great State.  We hope to stay in touch with you and your 
families in the years to come. Know that you are all welcome to visit and learn more about the 
Log House and the many stories of Texas found inside.  God Bless Texas!

Ava Munro, 7th grade winner, receiving 
her certificate and award from Education 

Committee chair Patti Randolph and 
committee member Gayla Sonderreger.

7th grade winner with family

Ava Munro, 7th grade winner, 
reading her winning essay 
about Canary Islanders.

Our 7th Grade Winner



Please join us for 

San Jacinto Chapter, 

Daughters of the Republic of Texas 

Annual Luncheon and  

New Member Initiation Ceremony 

June 6, 2024 

11:30 am 

Lakeside Country Club 
100 Wilcrest Drive, Houston, Texas 77042 

$50 per person 
Complimentary Valet Parking (please tip accordingly) 

Reservations must be received by May 25, 2024 
_ To Register Online, please scan the QR Code or click here: 

Online Registration and/or Payment Options 

_To Register by Mail, please print form and mail with your check. 

   Check for $50 each Payable to and Mail to:  San Jacinto Chapter DRT 
1510 Cambridge Street 
Houston, Texas 77030 

Reservation for   __________________________________________________ 

       Phone/email __________________________________________________ 

     My Guest (s)     ________________________________________________ 

SJC DRT | April 2024Page 11
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daughters of the republic of texas 

Call to the 133rd Annual Convention 
May 23-25, 2024 
Lubbock, Texas 

Overton Hotel and Conference Center 
2322 Mac Davis Lane 
Lubbock, TX 79401 

Online Registration is now open! 
Register button 

Bylaw Amendments are ready for your review. Click below 
to download a copy to print & bring to convention. 

Bylaw Amendments button 

Mail in registration form is available. 
Mail in button 
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Register Here

Bylaw Amendment Form

Registration Form Here
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2024 DRT Annual Convention 

Name: ________________________________________________DRT No.:____________________________ 
Address: ______________________________________________City, ST Zip: _________________________ 
Email: ________________________________________________Cell Phone ___________________________ 
Chapter: _______________________________________________District: _____________________________ 
Current Chapter Office: ______________________________________________________________________ 
Current BOM Office: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 Past President General

Registration:

 Before May 1, 2024 $50.00 $ 

 On or After May 1, 2024      (Final Day for Registration May 7, 2024) $60.00 $ 

 DRT Member/Spouse/Guest   (Thursday Windmill Museum/Wine Tour)    $25.00  $ 
Meals:

 Wednesday BOM Lunch (BOM only) $42.00        $ 

 Thursday Night Opening Ceremony with Speaker and President General Reception     0 $

 Past and Present BOM Officers Breakfast     $28.00 

 Friday Awards Luncheon Gluten-free Vegetarian Meal
    $42.00          Other Food Allergies: _______________________________

$ 

 Friday Night Historical Dinner Gluten-free Vegetarian Meal
    $60.00            Other Food Allergies: ______________________________

$ 

 Saturday Luncheon Gluten-free Vegetarian Meal
     $35.00          Other Food Allergies: ______________________________

$ 

 Sales Tables*:   6’ skirted table with 2 chairs    $25.00 $ 

 If Your Chapter’s Booth Requires Electricity, One-Time Fee $40.00 $ 

 If Your Chapter’s Booth Requires Electricity, One-Time Fee $40.00 $ 
Total Fees:  $ _______ $ 

DRT (only) Breakout Sessions on Thursday (May23) Afternoon (no charge): 

 1:00pm -1:30pm; 1:30-2:00pm    By-Laws Session with Kay Crews, CPP-T,
Business Meetings:

 Friday 9:00 am Opening Business Meeting 

 Friday 1:45 pm Second Business Meeting 

 Saturday 8:30 am Third Business Meeting 

 Saturday 2:00 pm        Fourth Business Meeting (if necessary) 

Memorial Service:
 Friday 3:45-4:45 pm

* Chapter sales tables are required to have a copy of their chapter sales tax ID visible at their table.

* Sales tables for The Cradle, CRT, DRT Headquarters, Republic of Texas Museum, DRT Library, Historic Sites, 
    and the Republic of Texas History Center Committees are complementary. 



San Jacinto Chapter 
Daughters of the Republic of Texas 

2024-2025 DUES NOTICE 

Please send in your dues during our "Pay in May" campaign.  Checks received in May will be deposited 
and Credit Cards will be charged in early June. 

Dues payment must be received by June 20,2024 to be included in the 2024-2025 yearbook. 
Dues received after July 1, 2024, will be delinquent; a $25 fee is required by the state DRT to be reinstated. 

New Members approved after March 1, 2024, do not pay dues for this year. 
If you are paying dues for more than one member, please fill out a separate dues notice form for each 

member. We need the updated information for the chapter database and yearbook. 

Make Check Payable to San Jacinto Chapter, DRT and mail with this form to: 
Carla Brown, Treasurer              5220 Weslayan C103 Houston, TX 77005-1079 

The electronic version of this form can be found by clicking here or scanning the QR Code. 
San Jacinto Chapter Daughters of the Republic of Texas is recognized as 501(c)3 charitable organization by the Internal Revenue Service. 

Please print 

Name Email 

Address 

City / State / Zip + 4  

Cell Phone  Phone _  

Marital Status: Single Divorced Widowed Married  Spouse: 

Total Dues Owed ($75)...................................................................... $_______________ 
(State $50)   (Chapter $25) 

Associate/Affiliate Member ($25)  ...................................................... $_______________ 

Chapter Donation  ............................................................................... $_______________ 

Donation In Memory of:  ................................................................. $_______________ 

Donation In Honor of  ................................................................. $_______________ 

Log House Donation  .......................................................................... $_______________ 

Life Member Fund Donation  .............................................................. $_______________ 

 Total Amount Enclosed ......................................................... $_______________ 

CHAPTER VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 
Volunteers are the lifeblood of our chapter.  Please check those that you are interested in.  Your 

interest will be forwarded to the appropriate board member or committee chair. 
 Country Store                 CRT Programs & Trips                 Education                 Finance/Audit 
 Historic Collections & Preservation                                   Hospitality/Social/Greeters/Name Tags 
 Log House Grounds/Gardening                Media (Newsletters, Photography, Website, Facebook 
 Other ________________________________________________________________________ 
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Thelma Maresh Scholarship Reception
The goal of the Thelma Maresh Scholarship Program is to recognize and award scholarships to 
graduating students in the Greater Metropolitan Area of Houston who are extraordinary leaders, 
outstanding scholars, and responsible citizens. We received twenty-four, highly qualified, eligible 
applications from all over the Houston area. The Scholarship Committee reviewed each eligible 
application very carefully and selected three amazing winners. Meet our three wonderful and 
accomplished 2024 Thelma Maresh Scholarship winners!

Truitt Denman is a 2024 graduate of Katy High School and will attend the 
University of Texas in Austin. Truitt plans to major in Public Health and then go 
to medical school. In high school, Truitt was an AP Scholar With Distinction, 
played football all four years of high school, was a member of the National 
Honor Society and actively volunteered in his community.

Janeiry Gomez is a 2024 graduate of Caney Creek High School and will attend 
the University of Texas in Austin. Janeiry has been accepted into the McCombs 
School of Business and plans to major in MIS. In high school, Janeiry was 
President of National Honor Society and a Student Council officer all four 
years of high school while working 15 – 17 hours per week. Janeiry actively 
volunteered in her community, and she is the first in her family to go to college.

Camden Redden is a 2024 graduate of Deer Park High School and will attend 
Texas A&M University. Camden plans to major in Computer Science within 
Aerospace Technology. In high school, Camden was a member of National 
Honor Society, his school’s Chess Club president, an Eagle Scout and 
participated in NASA’s Highschool Aerospace Scholars program, studying 
alongside NASA scientists. Camden also actively volunteered in his community.

The San Jacinto Dispatch
DRT Scholarship Winners

Scholarship winner with mother,  
Past President Beth McCarty, and 
Scholarship Chair Laura Kaplan

Redden & Mother
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CRT Corner

The San Jacinto CRT was out in force during the 

San Jacinto Festival events! From helping out at 

our DRT table to participating in the Runaway 

Scrape reenactment, they had a great time. We 

were proud to have eight members at the San 

Jacinto Anniversary Ceremony. Annie Wallace and 

Lorien Wolter were honored to lead the pledges, 

while Joslynn & Ji’Anna Esquivel escorted the 

wreath (and kept it from blowing away). 

Next up is the CRT Convention in Waco on  

June 21-22. You can find Convention information, 

including the hotel reservation link and the 

Convention registration form at crttexas.com. 

That is also where you’ll find the Project Book. 

Please scroll through the Project Book and see 

if there are any activities your kids or grandkids 

would enjoy. The deadline for project submissions 

is June 1st. If you could have them to me by May 

26th, I would appreciate it (tishwolter@mac.com). 

Not for Self, but for Texas! 

Thank you!! 

Tish
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CRT Annual Convention

 Children of the Republic of Texas 
 64  th  Annual Convention 

 Join us in Waco! 
 June 21-22, 2024 

 Friday Events 

 ●  Registration will be at the Texas Ranger Education Center. 

 ●  Spend the day enjoying the history and sites of Waco. 

 ●  Enjoy a Chili Dog Supper at a Cameron Park Pavilion near the Brazos River. 

 Saturday Events 

 ●  The annual CRT business meeting will be at the Holiday Inn and Suites 
 Northwest. 

 ●  Join the CRT Board of Management for a luncheon and special guest speaker. 

 Hosted by CRT Board of Management & DRT District V 

 Use the link below to reserve your hotel room at Convention Rates. 

 Children of the Republic of Texas - Reserve your rooms HERE 

 Deadline to order t-shirts is May 31st, and to order meals the deadline is June 7th. 

 Check  crttexas.com  for hotel and registration information. 
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The San Jacinto Dispatch
CRT Annual Convention (cont'd)
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We want to encourage everyone to proudly display the Texas flag.  
Send us a picture of your home with the Texas flag on display  
and your home may be the next to appear in our newsletter! 

All interested may send their photographs to: sjcdrtpres@gmail.com

Fly Your Texas Flag

Show US Your Colors!!!

The San Jacinto Dispatch

Show Us Your Colors
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Book Corner

Donna Ingham has written a collection called  
“TEXAS Myths and Legends, The True Stories Behind 
History’s Mysteries”. She relates all versions of various 
legends of Texas lore from the 1700’s to the present and 
lets us decide whether the stories are factual or  
fictional! Many of the legends were new to me, but  
were quite familiar to our Texian ancestors.

Here are some of the questions Ms. Ingham tries to 
answer: Did Jim Bowie really find the lost silver  
mines of San Saba, just northwest of San Antonio?  
Did Bowie and a handful of men fight off hundreds  
of native Americans at Calf Creek?  Was Jean Lafitte’s 
Treasure ever found? Is there such an animal as a 
Chupacabra? Was Bigfoot ever seen in Texas? Are 
there ghosts and spirits in San Antonio, especially  
at the Alamo and its cenotaph, but also at the 
Menger Hotel across the street and at the Gunter 
Hotel? What is the legend of Enchanted Rock?  
What causes the lure of the Marfa lights?

All of the stories are interesting, but one I had never heard 
of was the legend of Sally Skull. Sally was a real person 
with a general reputation as a gun-toting, whip-lashing, 
hard-riding, rough-talking no-nonsense pioneer who might 
have been responsible for the disappearance of two of her 
husbands. She had such a famous reputation that frontier 
mothers sometimes threatened their children with “You’d 
better be good or Sally Skull will get you”! She was the 
proverbial boogey woman! Sally Skull even appeared in one 
episode of Larry McMurtry’s TV series ‘Lonesome Dove’! 
The State of Texas erected a historical marker in  
her honor which is now on the lawn of the Refugio 
County Courthouse. The story of her life makes for a very 
interesting read! This book is available in our  
Country Store!!

Beth Garrett McCarty



Page 21 SJC DRT | May 2024

The San Jacinto Dispatch
Condolences

CondolencesCondolences
Shirley Mae Gordon Houston
Shirley Mae Gordon Houston, age 85, passed away on Monday, November 13, 2023.  
She was born in Jasper, Texas to Walter Louis Gordon and Marie Hulet Gordon. Shirley 
moved to Houston where she attended Reaan High School, South Texas  
Junior College and the University of Houston and Robert Krippner  
School of Reporting.

Shirley was a Certified and Registered Professional Reporter. She  
became the first woman certified legal video specialist in Texas. She  
served in many capacities as Court Reporter and instructor.

Shirley was a fifth generation Texan, and her husband Tom became  
interested in exploring their family trees She became a lifetime member of Daughters 
of the American Revolution, Daughter of the Republic of Texas for 23 years and the 
Jamestowne Society. One of her favorite hobbies was doing genealogical research.

Shirley was honored to be a member of Second Baptist Church. She was predeceased  
by her husband, Tom Houston.

Dorwayne Phelps Hinde 
Dorwayne Phelps Hinde died August 21, 2023 at the age of 81. She  
was born in Houston, Texas on June 6, 1942, the only child of  
Dorothy Wroe Phelps and Wayne Phelps. She was a proud fourth  
generation Houstonian and fifth generation Texan.

She graduated from Lamar High School in 1960 and attended  
Southern Methodist University and graduated from the University of Texas at 
Austin with a degree in Education. Several years later, she returned to school to 
earn a Master's Degree in Speech Pathology.

She was a 28 year member of San Jacinto Chapter/Daughters of the Republic of 
Texas and a 25 yea volunteer at the Methodist Hospital.

Her faith was the center of her life and spent many years volunteering in the 
administrative office of Palmer Memorial Episcopal Church.

She is survived by her husband Graham Hinde. 
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Kroger and Randall’s both offer a 1% Rebate to us for all money you spend on groceries. 
Simply sign up to link your account to us; here’s how:

If you are aware of other stores that offer rebates to  
non-profits please let me know so that we can apply.  
My email is dgrig1@comcast.net. 

Thanks, 
Debra Grigsby, 4th VP Ways and Means

Kroger:  
Go to 
HOKrogerCommunityRewards@
kroger.com. Our account is 
DAUGHTERS OF THE REPUBLIC 
OF TEXAS, PIONEER MEMORIAL 
LOG HOUSE, Account number 
is RF149. Ask them in the email 
to link your Kroger Rewards 
Account to us. You will need to 
provide your Kroger Rewards 
number OR go to the courtesy 
counter and ask them to help 
you. Kroger has a number of 
affiliate stores including City 
Market, Dillon’s, King Super  
and Fry’s (grocery).

Randall’s:  
Set up a Randalls for U account through the 
smart phone app or the website at www.
randalls.com. Then, send an email to Good.
Neighbor@Randalls.com and ask them to link 
your account to the non-profit by providing the 
organization’s Good Neighbor number in your 
message, along with the phone number used 
to set up your Randalls for U account. (This is 
the same phone number you use at the register 
when shopping.)  Our Good Neighbor account 
number is 14197. Affiliates include Albertsons, 
Safeway, Vons, Jewel-Osco, Shaw’s, Acme, Tom 
Thumb, United Supermarkets, Pavilions, Star 
Market, Haggen, Carrs, Kings Food Markets, and 
Balducci’s Food Lovers Market. Be sure to ask 
the courtesy booth if you need other help.

Did You Know???

Ladies, does your employer have a matching gift program? You can double your 
donation to our Chapter or the Friends of the Log House through Employer’s 
Matching Gifts. And retirees can often do the same through their previous 
Employer’s Matching Gifts. Help our chapter and the loghouse increase our 
donations through this free program. Please contact Carla Brown, Treasurer at 
treasurer.sjcdrt@gmail.com for assistance in setting up your matching gift.

Double Your Donation (at no cost to you)

Double Your Donation
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Pioneer Memorial Log House 

Become a “Friend of the Log House” for 2023-2024 

To help preserve the house and grounds 

Texas Star……….$  25 
Silver Star………..$  50 
Shining Star……..$ 100 
Gold Star………..$ 250 
Lone Star………..$ 500 

         Platinum Star       $1,000 and higher 
 

A gift of any amount is appreciated, and you will be recognized as a Friend of the Log House 
 
Name ___________________________________________________________________________________  
 (as you wish to be printed) 

Address _________________________________________________________________________________  
  Street      City, State, Zip 
Phone _______________________     Email  ___________________________________________________  

General Contribution $ _________________________  

Contribution in Memory / Honor of _____________________________________  $ ________________  
       (circle one) 

         Send card to:  ____________________________________ 

         Address            ____________________________________ 

         City/State/Zip  ____________________________________ 

                 Total Gift    $ ______________ 

San Jacinto Chapter DRT 

You can make your donations by check, credit card, or Venmo: 
 
To pay by check, make your check payable to San Jacinto Chapter, DRT, note Log 
House in the memo line of your check, and mail donations to: 

Pioneer Memorial Log House 
1510 Cambridge Street 
Houston, Texas 77030-1732 

 
To pay with credit card, please access and complete our online form by clicking here 
or scanning the QR code. 
 

All gifts are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.  San Jacinto Chapter, DRT is a 501(c)(3) organization. 
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